
Pukeatua Primary School       

 NEWSLETTER Week 2, Term 2 
2022 

Our School Values 

Ngana (Perseverance)     Manaakitanga (Sharing & Caring) 

Whakaute (Respect)      Tuakiri (Identity) 

We do ask that you continue to drop off 

your children at the top of the driveway and 

refrain from entering the school ground Text 

Only Absentee Number:  0277551221 

Welcome back to a very busy and exciting Term 2, we are 

happy to have all of your happy smiling faces back at 

school for another Term of learning adventures, fun and 

reaching goals. We have a busy few weeks planned so 

keep your eye out for reminder notices for upcoming 

events. 

Tin/can collection 

If anyone has any empty clean tins/cans laying around at home 

can you please send them to Pukeatua School office with your 

child/children.  

Thank you  

Upcoming events: 

 Bully Free Week 16th-

22nd May 

 Floorball Tournament at 

Wainuiomata High 

School Tuesday the 17th 

May 

 BOT Meeting Tuesday 

the 17th May 4.30pm 

 Decorate Your Gum-

boots Day Thursday the 

19th May 

 Pink Shirt Day Friday the 

20th May 

A huge congratulations to Peyton from 

Room 6 who competed in a Twisters gym-

nastics competition last Sunday May the 

8th in Tawa. Peyton took out 1st place on 

the uneven bars, 3rd place on the beam 

and Peyton’s team came 2nd overall in 

the whole competition.  

Mahi whakamataku Peyton. Keep up hard 

work! 

Shout out to the Kidz Hub Basketball teams who have 

started the season off strong with two wins. 

 Pukeatua All Starz Yr 3&4(Timoti & Sydnee) Won 14-8 vs 

Petone Central School. 

Yr 5&6 Pukeatua Dream Team (Sky, Joseph & Adrianna) 

Won 30-2 vs Murtitai School.  



 

 
Whakaute Manaakitanga Ngana Tuakiri 

 Whakaute honest reliable actions be-
ing true and 

 respectful to themselves and  

        others 

 Manaakitanga empathy for others and 
appreciating uniqueness 

 Ngana setting high expectations and 

 developing perseverance 

 Tuakiri identifying themselves within 
their 

 family, environment and  

       community; 

 past, present and future. 

School Notices 

 KidsCan Products– Thanks to KidsCan we have a range of  products available at 

the office. This includes: head lice solution and combs, sanitary products, sticking 

plasters and some coats and shoes. Please ring the office and we will send them 

home for you. 

 

Absences– Please remember to text the school office with the name and reason for 

your child’s absence or ring the landline and leave a message. Please update your 

details when ever they change at the School Office. This is a very important Health 

and Safety matter. Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

PARK SAFELY NEAR SCHOOL—Stopping on broken yellow lines, across a 

driveway and double parking are illegal and risky maneuvers that endanger our 

students and other pedestrians. You risk receiving a fine if  you park illegally. Police 

and parking wardens monitor schools regularly.  PLEASE PUT OUR STUDENTS SAFETY 

FIRST AT ALL TIMES. 

 

 

A special welcome to  Eve, Ava, William, 

Heaven, Blessings, Michael, Matile,     

Azalea, Camellia, Hana, Anaycia-Fawn,   

Ezra-Leigh, Clodagh and La’Maya-Skye 

who have started school here with us. We 

hope you enjoy being part of our school, 

and making friends at Pukeatua School.  

Scholastic Lucky Book Club orders 

are due to the office by Friday the 

20th of May. 


